
Board Report for August 9, 2022

Leadership:
Mrs. Sheila Hall and Ms. Racquel Little Plume is looking forward to the 2022-23 
school year. They have been preparing for an exciting school year with students 
and staff. They are excited for the return of students and staff to Browning 
Elementary. 

Custodians:
Over the summer the custodians worked hard to get the 
building ready for another school year for the second and 
third grade students. Shout out to BES custodians: Angela 
Spotted Eagle, Quentin NewRobe and William Lawrence for 
their hard work to ensure the building is ready. 

Secretary:
The BES secretary Dellyssa Ladd has been busily preparing for the 
school year ordering supplies, checking in orders, distributing 
supplies, registering students and updating information on Infinite 
Campus. We sure appreciate Dellyssa for ensuring that we are 
ready to start off the school year.



Leadership TEAM:
Earlier this summer grade level teams came in for SBE Core Content planning to 
plan the upcoming 2022-23 school year. Teams worked on updating Authentic 
Literacy maps, revising the instructional framework, planning multi-tiered systems 
of support for students, identifying professional development, and planning 
instructional curriculum maps for science, social studies, writing, reading and math. 

Last year we identified four focuses to center our work around, which are (1) 
Science of Reading, (2) Science of Writing/Handwriting, (3) Math plan following 
Mary Buck’s guidance and (4) Social Emotional Learning with Conscious Discipline & 
DESSA. We will continue with these same four focuses this school year to guide our 
work. .

Open House:
We look forward to meeting students and families at our open house on August 24, 
2022. At the open house families can come to the school to meet their child’s 
teacher, see where their child’s classroom is located in the building, and drop off 
school supplies. 


